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15 June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Canford Open Day 

Canford School will be having their Open Day on Saturday 8 October 2022. If your child is interested 

in studying at Canford for Sixth Form you will need to book onto this event. The timings are as 

follows: 

Sixth  For m Ev ent  

• From 09:00:  Arrival at Canford, refreshments in Layard Theatre 

• 09:30:  Presentation by the Headmaster and Pupils in the Layard Theatre 

• 10:15:  Individual pupil guided tours of houses and departments 

• Tours last approximately 1-1.5 hours depending on how many areas of the school you would 

like to see.  After the tour there will be the opportunity to talk to Senior Leadership Staff and 

Admissions. 

 

To book your space please see their website, https://www.canford.com/prospective-

parents/admissions/open-days 

 

Admissions for Canford School is managed entirely by the Canford Admissions team. If you have any 

questions regarding admissions/scholarships/bursaries, then you will need to contact them direct. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr A St John 
Vice Principal 
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